

Stow Heath Primary School Nursery Newsletter

Week Beginning: 27th January 2020

This Half Term our Topic will be all about Cooking.

We will be tasting different foods, learning about healthy and unhealthy foods and describing our favourite foods. In Nursery we will be sharing with the other children what we like and don't like to eat and also learning about why different foods come from.

Book Club

Book Club will be on a Tuesday. You can save 10p, 20p or more each week to save up for a book from our club. We sell books at discount prices and would like to encourage you to join.

Nursery Library

The Library will be run on a Thursday. Children can borrow a book from our library in blue room and return it the following week.

School Dates

Half Term 17th February – 21st February 2020

Stars of the Week

Morning Nursery

Nimrat Singh Heer, Georgia Martin, Mariah Turner Evans,

Afternoon Nursery

Robin Colley, Chiara Spencer, Daisy Davis

Voluntary Contribution

Nursery ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.50 each half a term or 30p a week towards some of the different activities such as food tasting, baking, cooking. Please bring it in with your child or send it in an envelope.

Uniform

Monday – Muddy Monday (tracksuit)
Tuesday – School Uniform
Wednesday – School Uniform
Thursday – School Uniform
Friday – PE (tracksuit)

Stow Heath Primary School, Hill Road, Portobello, Willenhall, WV13 3TT 01902 558820